
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRBa1756/1dn
MDK:wlj:ch

November 6, 2003

Sen. Kedzie:

This amendment is similar to LRBa1743/1, except for the following:

1.  The references to counties operating cable television systems have been removed
from the bill.  Under current law, counties are not allowed to operate such systems.

2.  The exception to the TSLRIC requirements applies only if a local government is an
alternative telecommunications utility, as determined by the PSC.  The PSC uses this
determination to authorize CLECs.

3.  The PSC is only allowed to waive the requirements of s. 196.204 (5) (a) for
nongovernmental telecommunications utilities.
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